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Annual Cleanup Event

Canceled

Out of an abundance of caution in protecting
front line workers and the public's health & safety

against the spread of Covid-19,
Valley Vista Services has decided to cancel the

Annual Cleanup event on June 13, 2020.
 

Residents are encouraged to utilize
On-Call Bulky Pickup Service during this time.

To schedule a Bulky Item Pickup,
submit your request online at

www.valleyvistaservices.com/bulky-item/.



SCHEDULING BULKY PICKUPSSCHEDULING BULKY PICKUPS

Request online at valleyvistaservices.com/bulky-
item/

Email an itemized list to vvsbulky@myvvs.com.

To avoid wait times when scheduling On-Call Bulky
Pickup Service:
 

OR

Provide your Name, Address, Phone Number and
Account Number when submitting requests.
 

Upon receiving, a V.V.S. Representative will send
confirmation and give notice on when to place the
items out for collection.

Do not place items or extra trash out for pickup UNTIL

you've received Bulky Pickup confirmation.


